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On the 18th of November, during the Scottish Interfaith Week, FFWPU Scotland held the Peace Embassy 

Glasgow Official Opening by Dr. Maureen Sier. 

 

The Scottish community hosted the event on Friday evening, with over 50 guests and members from 

different religions, communities and countries, some of which shared testimonies about faith, their work 

and their lives. The evening was started with a welcome message from the MC, Eric W, and an opening 

prayer from Abdul Owusu K. 

 

   
 

Dr Maureen Sier, Director of Interfaith Scotland, officiated the opening by sharing the core values of all 

faith traditions and Interfaith Scotland - integrity, wisdom, justice and compassion - and wishing the 

community many years of happy engagement at the Peace Embassy. Following her, talks were given by 

UPF Interfaith Directors, an Interfaith activist and local radio host, a minister from the Church of 

Scotland, the Peace Embassy Manager and honoured guests from Norway and Denmark. During the event 

there was also time for fellowship, refreshments and networking in the breakout areas. 

 

To end the event, everyone present was invited to sing together Oceans by Hillsong United lead by Viola 

D. and a closing prayer was given by Dr. Michael Balcomb, FFWPU Director of UK, Europe and Middle 

East. 



 

 

 

Here are some photos from that event: 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 


